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CSAC Legislative Conference to Focus on “Three R’s” 
 

Realignment, Redevelopment and Pension Reform 
 
California counties are facing their own “Three R’s in 2012. But instead of reading, 
‘riting and ‘rithmetic, it is realignment, redevelopment and pension reform that has 
been dominating the news and much of the dialogue in the Capitol.   
 
At this year’s CSAC Legislative Conference, scheduled for May 30-31 in Sacramento, 
these “Three R’s” will dominate the discussion. This conference will provide you with 
the latest information on these key issues and others impacting our counties today 
and into the future. We will hear from state leaders and we will hold in-depth 
workshops. You will have an opportunity to participate in important dialogue and help 
shape key policy. It’s a “can’t miss” for county supervisors, administrators and other 
senior executives.  
 
To learn more about the conference, click here. 
 
Early Bird Registration to Help Members Keep Costs Down 
We have also introduced a new registration fee schedule that will help our members 
keep their conference expenses down. You can now register during our “early bird” 
period – through April 20 – and save $50.00 off the regular advance registration cost.  
We hope you take advantage of this cost-savings.  
 
To register online, click here. 
 
As a county leader, your attendance and participation in this conference is critical. 
Don’t miss it. We look forward to seeing you in Sacramento in late May.  
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